To\ The Hon. Arthur Meighen,
Ottawa, Ont.

Honoured and Dear Sir :

As one oppoded to the Church Unioh Bill, I wish to
say that I would be perfectly satisfied with the amendments
proposed by the Private Bills Committee, to render the same

inoperative until the Courts give their decision on the
Constitutional questions that have been raised.

The Bill, as introduced, is very objectionable to a

large section of the Presbyterian Church, and if the matter could
now be referred to the*p.ople, I believe their verdict wéuld 5
be "let us remain Presbyterians". When we are as united on the

question as the Methodists are, it will be time enough to talk
of Union. This is not Unidn, but division.

Trusting youi influence will be used in supporting the
proiosed amendments, I am

. Yours sihcerely,

o Khmilis
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